July 10,2012

Dear Valued Customer:

This is a courtesy notice to inform you that according to our records, your account is
more than 90 days past due. As of the date of this notice, our office has no record of
receiving payment. In addition, finance charges have been assessed and will continue to
be assessed until your account is current.

Should your account remain delinquent at the end of April it will be placed on a Lien list
for the County or City to place a Lien on your home.

If you have not already done so, please send your payment today or call our office to
make payment arrangements.

If you believe that you have received this notice in error, please contact our office at
once. (530)541-5105

Sincerely,

Natalg¢ Billman
Collections Department
South Tahoe Refuse
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